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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E..Utley

Executive Vice President
411 Fayetteville Street-
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-261/82-42~

.Thank you for your letter of March 4,1983, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct. the violations concerning activities under NRC Operating License
No. DPR-23 brought to your attention in our letter of February 2,1983. We will
examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc:
R. B. Starkey, Jr. , Plant General Manager

bec:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of South Carolina
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